
SANTA CRUZ COUNTY AVATAR INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

Avatar Form(s), Process and/or Users Affected 

Date 8/25/2017 

Avatar Form(s) Avatar SUD Treatment Plan (formerly Avatar ADP Treatment Plan) 

Process Upload of Updated SUD Treatment Plan 

Users Affected Avatar SUD Practitioners 

 

Summary/Introduction 

The Avatar ADP Treatment Plan has been updated. 

Reason/Rationale 

Compliance with regulations regarding treatment plans and improved ease-of-use. 

Detailed Description of Problem or Issue 

The Avatar ADP Treatment Plan has been updated. It has a new name. It is now called the Avatar SUD treatment plan. It 

has a very similar look to the old plan with some new questions. Other questions have been removed. You should find the 

Plan Builder Page, where you add goals, objectives and interventions easier to use. Note the new ASAM questions 

Treatment Plan Problems. 

For More Information Contact 

The QI help desk at askqi@santacruzcounty.us 

Resources 

More information about this issue will posted on the Santa Cruz Avatar webpage shortly.  

http://www.santacruzhealth.org/hsahome/hsadivisions/behavioralhealth/avatarresources.aspx 

Look for the document, Avatar SUD Treatment Plan. 

The easy way to get to the web page is to type Avatar into the Search Forms blank when you are in Avatar. 

Click on Avatar Resources and this will launch the web page. 
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